Te Waka Unua School

Week 6, Term1 2017

Important Dates

Mar 10 - Weka visiting
Botanic Gardens

Mar 13 - Youthtown sport for
Y7/8 2-3pm

Mar 16 - Duffy Show at
School

Mar 22 - BoT Meeting

Mar 24 - Youthtown Year 7&8
tournament

Mar 28 - Rugby League
Tournament

Apr 03 - Swimming Lessons
begin at Pioneer Pool

Community News:

Woolston Gala 2017

Saturday, March 25th

11:00am - 3:00pm at Woolston
Park. A fun day for the whole
family.

WORLD CHALLENGE

Yazu Hair Lounge & St. Andrews
College are helping to raise
money for the World Challenge
team going to Costa Rica. Book a
discounted haircut for 12th March
to support this cause. Ph. 03 384
6249

Spacpac POLYFEST 2017

March 18th

Gold coin entry

9:30am - 5.00pm

Corner locksley Ave and hew
Brighton Road (Red Zone space)

TE WAKA UNUA
SCHOOL

From the Principal
Nga mihi nui ki a koutou. Greetings to you all. Kia ora, Namaste,
Mingalaba, Sua's dei, Talofa Lava, Malo e Lelei, Kia Orana, Bula

We have had a great start to the school year with students
settling back into school and enjoying the learning programmes.
It is exciting seeing the different programmes that each team is
running and the programmes in place to meet each and every
student's needs.

It is wonderful to see our school vision of empowering our
learners to explore, collaborate and innovate happening in
learning teams around the school.

The students are also enjoying watching their new learning
spaces being built and it is exciting to think that later in the year
we will be opening these fantastic new spaces.

Janeane Reid

Building Update:

There has been good progress made with the building of our
new Hall and the extension to the Admin area. It is great to see
the framing going up in both areas. Our buildings are still on
schedule to be completed by the end of September.

The playground landscaping looks great and the playground has
reopened. The grassed area remains fenced while the grass
becomes established.




Free Dental Care for Children - Canterbury District Health Board

One of the Community Dental Service preventive mobile vans will be visiting Te Waka Unua School soon.
They will aim to see all students at the school who are enrolled with the Community Dental Service.
Year 8 students: all Year 8 students enrolled with the Community Dental Service will be transferred to a FREE
private dentist in Year 9 until their 18th birthday, so please check that child is enrolled with the service.
Dental therapists will be checking the children’s teeth and will also x-ray, clean, and apply protective treatments
fluoride and/or fissure sealants if required.
If your child requires further treatment, such as fillings, they will take home a ‘Care Plan’ which will explain what
dental care and appointments are required.
When you receive the ‘Care Plan’, please contact the Call Centre as soon as possible to arrange a time to take
your child to one of the Community Clinics for this dental care.
Please let them know ASAP if you do not wish your child to have any of this care.
Please contact the Call Centre for further information or to enrol your child.

To contact the Call Centre: phone 0800 846 983 or email: commdental@cdhb.health.nz

Reporting to Parents

At Te Waka Unua School we value the importance of having a strong relationship with our families. Regular
communication between home and school is an essential part of the learning process.
We formally report to parents at least twice a year.

Parents of students in Years 1-3 will receive reports every 20 weeks in line with when they started school:

20 weeks: Progress update towards first anniversary report

40 weeks: First Anniversary report

60 weeks: Progress update towards second anniversary report

80 weeks: Second Anniversary report

100 weeks: Progress update towards third anniversary report

120 weeks: Third Anniversary report (Once students reach Year 4, they are reported against the end of Year 4
standards.

Parents of students in Years 4-8 will receive a Three Way Conference mid year and a full report will be sent home
at the end of the year.
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School Uniforms

We have a few children who have grown out of, or
worn out, their Te Waka uniforms. It is expected
that when this happens parents will replace these
uniform items, just as you would replace other
clothing.

Orders can currently be placed through the school
office, however within the next few weeks an
online ordering system will be available.

We will also be getting sample garments at the
office for parents to check the sizing before
ordering.

\We definitely notice that students who are
wearing the correct uniform, feel a sense of pride
and belonging in our school.







